
 

 

 

 

 

ArcelorMittal: Restart of production announced 

At the meeting held on Friday 27th of March 2020, the management of the company 

has informed the staff representatives of its intention to restart production in the 

coming days and that health and safety measures will accompany this process. 

The representatives of the OGBL made it clear, that they do not support this decision, 

as the present situation does not allow us to work in a risk-free environment. Le 

principle of precaution must prevail! 

ArcelorMittal declared nevertheless to take on its responsibility and maintained its 

decision, alleging to put into place all the necessary in accordance with the safety 

regulations given out by the authorities and the occupational medicine.  

 

In any case, the OGBL and its delegates will be watchful that everything will be put in 

place with regard to procedures and means put at disposition of our colleagues, 

regardless of the date the production will start again. The health and safety of the 

employees is the first priority for the OGBL, the needs of production have to come 

second! 

For the employees working on the plant, the reorganization must not in any case lead 

to losses in income or other disadvantages. The OGBL has also demanded that 

disciplinary sanctions (points) be suspended, considering the serious nature of the 

present situation and calls for the use of common sense. 

Look after yourself, protect yourself and stay safe 

Your OGBL Staff Delegates 


